
Community Planning Partnership Governance Framework – Membership 
update noted. 
 
2 There was submitted and noted a report by the Director of Legal and 
Administration providing an update regarding the membership of this Partnership, 
advising that  
 
(1) there had been no changes to the membership since the previous meeting; 

and 
 
(2)  Cathcart and District Community Council was now named Cathcart, Merrylee 

and Muirend Community Council. 
 
 


